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4th June 2025 

Deputy Michael Cahill, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 

Dear Deputy Cahill, 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the following Parliamentary Questions, which were submitted to this Department for 
response. 

PQ 25900/25 
To ask the Minister for Health if she would detail the public nursing homes available for 
older people in each LHO area, in tabular form. 

PQ 26087/25 
To ask the Minister for Health if she will detail, on a LHO area basis, the HIQA-accredited 
private nursing homes for older people, in tabular form. 

The most up to date information you seek is available via the HIQA website at the following 
link: Older People's Services | HIQA 

I trust this information will be of assistance to you but should you have any further queries 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Patricia Whelehan 
Assistant National Director  
Services for Older People – Access & Integration 

https://www.hiqa.ie/areas-we-work/older-peoples-services

